
Windmill United Benefice 
St Bartholomew, Burstow 

St Mary the Virgin, Horne 

St John the Baptist, Outwood 

windmillchurches.co.uk 

Contacts 
During the Interregnum, please email enquiries to windmillchurches3@gmail.com 

Church Wardens 
Burstow: Kay Hammond (07808 322440) and Ann Sheppard (01342 842386) 
Horne: Sue Wates (01342 843721) and Andrew Goudie (01342 843550) 
Outwood: Nick Case-Green (01342 842373) and Rosie Yeldham (01342 844642) 

19 May 2024 – Pentecost 

This week’s online service 
https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-worship-for-19-may 

In-church services this Sunday, 19 May – Pentecost 

9:30am Holy Communion at St Bartholomew, Burstow 

10am Holy Communion at St Mary the Virgin, Horne 

11am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Outwood 
 

In-church service next Sunday, 26 May – Trinity 

11am A joint service of Holy Communion to celebrate 
Trinity, with the Bishop of Croydon, at St John the 
Baptist, Outwood 

 

Outwood APCM 
The Annual Meeting of the Parishioners and Annual Parochial 
Church Meeting for St John the Baptist, Outwood will take place 
this morning after the morning service. 

Please send items for the next notice sheet to Peter Nye (ppn@blueyonder.co.uk) 
by 6pm on Wednesday 22 May  

https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-worship-for-19-may
https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-worship-for-19-may


Followers of the Way 
Continuing from this year’s Lent course, a new group is forming 
called Followers of the Way. The next meeting will take place 
tomorrow, Monday 20 May, at 7.30 pm in Smallfield Church 
Hall, when the topic will be: Sharing our stories: My Christian 
journey – How did I get here? Who inspired me, encouraged me? 
What were the milestones? 

All are welcome and, if you have any questions, please speak to 
Helen or Steve Longhurst on 01737 762737 or at 
hel_en01@yahoo.co.uk 

Prayers for the Benefice 
Our next time of Prayer for the Benefice will be on Wednesday 
29 May at 2pm. All are welcome to come along. 

Concert 
Elizabeth and Bryony, two of our junior choristers, will be giving 
a concert on Sunday 30 June at 3pm in St Mary the Virgin, 
Horne. Both will be attending this summer’s RSCM residential 
course in Bath, and are singing to raise funds towards this. 

Online giving 
www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-giving 

Previous online services 
www.windmillchurches.co.uk/previous-online-services 

https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-giving
https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/previous-online-services

